
 
June 24, 2021 

BRRTS # 02-54-560205 
FID # 154002860 

Transmitted Via E-mail 
Jaines, LLC 
1515 Des Peres Road, Suite 300 St. 
Louis, MO 63131 
 
 

Subject: Site Investigation Report (SIR) Addendum & Remedial Action Options Report (ROAR) 
 General Motors (GM) Property,1000 General Motors Drive, Janesville 

 
Greetings: 
 
The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has reviewed the SIR Addendum (submitted April 12, 2021) and ROAR 
(originally submitted April 12, 2021 with a revised version submitted June 17, 2021).  
 
The DNR has determined that the site investigation is complete and the SIR is approved. The revised ROAR is also approved 
and remediation may proceed as outlined in that document. 
 
If you have any questions about requirements or procedures you can reach the project manager, Gena Larson, by email at 
Gena.Larson@Wisconsin.gov, or via phone at 608-400-9215. Alternatively, feel free to contact me at 
stevenl.martin@wisconsin.gov. or via phone at 608-293-0112. 
 
We look forward to continuing our work with you on this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steven L. Martin, P.G. 
 
South Central Region Team Supervisor 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
cc: Gena Larson – RR/5 

Carolyn Edwards, EviroAnalytics Group, LLC 
Dan Dunn - EnviroAnalytics Group, LLC 

 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg WI  53711-5397 
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